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MILX PRICES

Thank you for copying to me your letter of qé,né& on your proposals
for milk price inoreases. The proposed increase of 1ip per pint

. . . . e il
ralses 1ssues of consliderable i1mportance.

I accept, of course, that we must stand by our commitment to the
health of British farming. But I believe that the proposed increase
conflicts directly with our most vital objective namely a reform of
the CAP and the elimination of the milk surplus. The medium-term
outlook for our producers will only improve if we take a firm line

Ln the BEEC. In this respect it will surely undermine our negotiating
position 1f the UK appears to be taking action to maintain our own

aillt producers' margins at the very time when we are seeking greater
‘ reductions for those of dairy farmers elsewhere in the Community.
For this reason, it seemg to me essential that we should be able to

defend whatever price increase is agreed for June as the minimunm

necessary for British agriculture.

For this reason, I should favour confining the price increase to be

nade 1n June to a minimum, but to make it clear that we shall review

he situation in September. I have read this weekend's farm press -

“or relaxation rather than for knowledge - and I do not find a universal
~wpectation of an 1}p incrcecase (pleasc note the editorial comment ir

e
Big Farm Weekly). At this stage it is recognised. that there are nany
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uncertainties still to be settled: the milk co-responsibility levys
the action we may decide to take on tThe green pound, and the eventual
outcome of the price fixing in Brussels. I should therefore prefer

the increase to be confined to 3p per pint. This would still make
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it possible, 1f events required it, for dairy farmers' returns to
be increased 1in September by a further increase 1f you fail to |
achieve your wider objectives in the EEC farm negotiations.

It is still more important that we should look as soon and as hard as
possible at the arrangements for milk. t is intolerable that we should
be faced with the task of automatically funding inflationary wage
settlements through retail price increases. I realise that the MMB
is the sacred cow of British agriculture but it is still essential

to consfﬁggvﬁggﬂae can introduce more competition into the system,

to face those responsible for decisions with thelir consequences. T
therefore favour a review, but of a nature radically different from
that you propose. TFirst it would e wrong to suppress competition
" still further by submerging differences in costs and efficiency*in
different parts of the UX by adoPting a UK costing system. Secondly
instead of a review by officials from Agricultural Departments aione,
I would favour a totally independent study, designed to introduce an
element of competition (for the benefit of the consumer) into this
area and a study of how we can adjust to the stimulus of liquid milk
imports. This is just the sort of industry where our recent decision
to strengthen the Office of TFair Trading and the Monopolies and
Mergers Commission should be translated into practice.

As you will appreciate there are other short-term political consideration

concerned with the impact on the RPI but these weligh far less heavily
with me than the need to achieve the fundamental reforms which are

essential 1n this field.

I am copying this letter to those who received your letter.
JOHN NOTT g gl . ‘ 5
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